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The FAU Athletics department supports the concussion research that the Exercise Science and 

Health Promotion Department has done over the past couple of years. However, the equipment 

currently being used for research and assessment is outdated.  

 

Within the FAU Athletics department, football student-athletes are given an initial health 

assessment. If at any point they become concussed, they are immediately assessed. This 

information not only contributes to important research, but also gives another component in the 

player’s return to play. FAU Athletics would support the Exercise Science and Health Promotion 

(ESHP) Department’s purchases of the latest advanced equipment, so additional assessment may 

be conducted and current research continued. 

 

In addition to the Athletic Department’s use, the ESHP Department also uses the equipment to 

train their majors, undergraduates and graduates. This amenity assists them in having the latest 

technology skills upon graduation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pat Chun 

Vice President and Director of Athletics 
 


